



BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

MAY 12 2017

MAIL RECEIVED

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 428 • 60th Street, West New York, New Jersey 07093

Felix Roque, M.D. Mayor Phone: 201.295.5100 Fax: 201.861.2797

April 26, 2017

Ms. Irene Kim Asbury Secretary New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 44 South Clinton Avenue, PO Box 350 Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

> e: Cablevision of Hudson County, LLC Renewal of a System-Wide Cable Television Franchise / BPU Docket No. CE17030183

Dear Ms. Asbury:

It is my pleasure to write to you to express my support for the system-wide franchise renewal application under consideration for Cablevision of Hudson County (hereinafter "Cablevision").

Cablevision has had a long history in the Town of West New York and has been a great corporate neighbor. Time and again, Cablevision has met its customers' needs by building an advanced network; offering the most innovative video, voice and high-speed internet services available in the world. Now, as part of Altice USA, Cablevision is committed to offering superior and innovative products and services, and has ambitious plans to further improve and transform the customer experience based on Altice's worldwide expertise and knowledge. Additionally, Cablevision has been an outstanding community partner by supporting local initiatives and community organizations in the city to spur interest in STEM careers and economic development.

It is without hesitation that I contact you to express my support for Cablevision's renewal application before the board. Should you have further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly at 201-295-5100.

Sincerely,

Mayor Felix E. Roque, M.D.

Cc: Municipal Administrator Jamie Cryan

Lead By Evample

Case mgnt O. artale C. Vachuri S. Delhert